
FEMA Needs Your Contact Information 
Release Date: octobre 15, 2022

TALLAHASSEE - Florida survivors who applied for FEMA disaster assistance
after Hurricane Ian are asked to provide current contact information to ensure the
application review process stays on track.

It’s important to update FEMA about changes to your status, particularly your
housing situation. You should update FEMA concerning changes in insurance,
your phone number and other contact information as soon as possible and as
often as necessary. FEMA may need to contact you. Missing or wrong information
could delay the delivery of assistance. When contacting FEMA, keep handy the
nine-digit number assigned to you when you first applied.

To update your information, you can call 800-621-3362 from 7 a.m. to 11 p.m. or
visit a Disaster Recovery Center. To find a center near you text “DRC” and your
Zip Code to 43362 or visit fema.gov/drc.

For the latest information on Florida’s recovery from Hurricane Ian, visit
floridadisaster.org/info and fema.gov/disaster/4673. Follow FEMA on Twitter at
FEMA Region 4 (@femaregion4) / Twitter and at facebook.com/fema.

###

FEMA’s mission is helping people before, during, and after disasters.

All FEMA disaster assistance will be provided without discrimination on the
grounds of race, color, sex (including sexual harassment), sexual orientation,
religion, national origin, age, disability, limited English proficiency, economic
status. If you believe your civil rights are being violated, you can call the Civil
Rights Resource line at 833-285-7448.
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